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Phone: 0120 305 6000 
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On 24
th
 April 2024, a group of 32 students from Shyam Lal College embarked on an industrial 

visit to New Holland Fiat India Private Limited, located in Greater Noida, Uttar Pradesh. The 

visit was organized under the guidance of our convener, Prof. Kavita Arora, along with other 

faculty members. 

New Holland Fiat India Private Limited, supported by CNH's global organization, stands as a 

leading figure in agricultural machinery, offering innovative solutions to the farming sector. 

Renowned for its cutting-edge products such as sugar cane harvesters featuring billet cane 

technology and a range of agricultural equipment including cotton pickers, balers, crop 

choppers, and mower conditioners, the company has made significant strides in the Indian 

market. 

The primary objective of our visit was to gain insights into the manufacturing process of 

tractors, a key product line of New Holland Fiat India. This visit provided an invaluable 

opportunity for students to witness firsthand the intricacies of tractor production and understand 

the dynamics of the agricultural machinery industry. 

Upon arrival, we were warmly welcomed by Mr. Ghidyal at New Holland Fiat India Private 

Limited. Mr. Ghidyal initiated a productive discussion with the students, shedding light on the 

company's operations, its contributions to the agricultural sector, and the challenges and 

opportunities in the industry. 



            
Later, Mr. Deepak graciously led the students on a comprehensive tour of the manufacturing 

plant. With his vast experience and expertise, he provided detailed insights into each stage of 

the manufacturing process, from raw material procurement to final assembly. Students actively 

engaged in the tour, asking questions and deepening their understanding of the manufacturing 

techniques employed by the company. 

At the conclusion of the tour, the students had the opportunity to engage in further dialogue 

with Mr.Ghidyal. He elaborated on the industry's future prospects and discussed potential 

avenues for employment and career advancement within New Holland Fiat India Private 

Limited. 

Conclusion: 

The industrial visit to New Holland Fiat India Private Limited proved to be an enriching 

experience for all participants. It offered a rare glimpse into the operations of a leading player in 

the agricultural machinery sector and equipped students with valuable insights into the 

intricacies of tractor manufacturing. We express our sincere gratitude to the management and 

staff of New Holland Fiat India Private Limited for their hospitality and for providing us with 

this invaluable learning opportunity. 

 



            

 

 



            

 



            

 

 
 


